
Dear all PS262/22-23

I confirm the link to Mr Liley's update letter.

Thank you to everyone who has sent a copy of their child’s birth certificate or passport and
for the confirmation that WSCC requires with a copy of your council tax. To anyone who has
not yet done this I would be grateful if you could have a look and email me as soon as
possible please.

We are currently liaising with the primary schools to arrange for Miss Pegden to visit. She
will visit each school to meet the students transferring to us. This will take place in the
summer term before induction day.

We are setting up our online appointments for families to speak with key members of the
headship team or a specialist member of the student support staff. We will let you have
further details after Easter.

We are hoping students will be able to come along to our activity evenings. This is the link
to book a place. Wednesday 17th May and Thursday 8th June – both evenings from
5.30-7.30pm.

On the second activity evening - Thursday 8th June – parents/carers please join us for a
tea/coffee and have the opportunity to meet other parents & staff while you wait to collect the
students from their activities 7.00pm - 7.30pm. Booking for this is on the activity evenings
booking form too.

If you have any queries then please do let me know. Have a good Easter Break.

Best wishes

Fiona

--

Fiona Moppett
Admissions & Media Manager
The Angmering School
Station Road
Angmering
West Sussex
BN16 4HH Tel 01903 778362

UNICEF Rights Respecting School Award
UNICEF Article 29 (goals of education): Education must develop every child’s personality, talents
and abilities to the full. It must encourage the child’s respect for human rights, as well as respect for
their parents, their own and other cultures, and the environment.

http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/SLI-update-31.03.pdf
https://forms.gle/YZPYpNhhGoq58t878
https://forms.gle/YZPYpNhhGoq58t878
http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/

